
 

 

GROTON PLANNING BOARD 
December 28, 2016 

 

Meeting Called to Order:  7:04 pm 

 

Present: Chair Deborah Johnson, Ray Blake, Elizabeth Jespersen, Dave LaBar, Glen Hansen and Kyle Andrews 

(Select Board Liaison)  

 

Reviewed Annual Planning Board Report for printing in the 2017 Town Report. Ray moved to accept as 

written, 2
nd

 by Kyle, Passed Unanimously. 

 

Public Hearing for review/public comment on the new Master Plan is scheduled for Jan 18, 2017 at 7 pm at the 

Town Hall. A draft copy will be sent to Sara Smith to add to the website for public access. A second public 

hearing is scheduled for Feb 22, 2017, 7 pm at the Town Hall. 

 

Kyle moved to adjourn at 7:35pm, 2
nd

 by Dave. Passed Unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elizabeth Jespersen 

 

  
 


